
 

A Letter from the President  

 

 Greetings everyone! Itõs hard to believe we are in July already, summer is here and it seems like we 

just finished the Winter Telehealth. Since then we have provided other opportunities. The NSHE 6th Annual 

Trade Show and Conference was held in Kearney and very well attended.  We were blessed with many good 

speakers and educational opportunities. Brad Taylor our ASHE Region 8 representative was able to join us to 

provide an update on the many good things that ASHE is doing for us. He shared how we can make a difference 

in healthcare regulatory issues with volunteer committee participation. The trade show was also a success, 

many vendors provided displays to share with us. It is great to see what our vendor members can provide for 

products and services to meet our needs.   

 On June 25rd and 26th NSHE hosted the 10th Annual Golf Outing and CEU Sessions at Lochland Hills 

Country Club in Hastings NE. For those of you who missed this, it was a great opportunity to learn more about 

Steam Purity, the CMS Waiver process and Lessons Learned from Flooding to Power Outages. The weather 

turned out wonderful for the event and everyone had a good time. This is always an opportunity to meet and 

network with others in our business, and share experiences.  

 ASHE is currently asking for participation in the FGI Guidelines and Life Safety Advocacy Groups. This 

is an excellent opportunity for each of us to participate and make a difference. I would encourage everyone to 

help mold our future by providing feedback, voting, and participating on these committees. The slide presenta-

tion from the last quarterly meeting  has been sent out and posted on the website for your review. 

 Earlier this year I sent a letter suggesting that we set a goal to reach the Platinum chapter level and 

with the help of our Education Committee stepping up to the plate, we are able to provide additional hours of 

education to help meet this goal of 24 hours of offerings this year. This could not have been done without the 

support of our members to help share information. We also need to maintain 25% or increase membership by 

5% of dual membership in NSHE and ASHE. I encourage each of you to also become a member of ASHE if you 

are not already. ASHE offers a wealth of education and resources beyond what we provide.  

 Another reminder: if you have not renewed your annual NSHE membership, please do so. For a mini-

mal membership the chapter has provided a considerable amount of information, and networking opportunities, 

with your support ,we hope to continue in the future. Please help the membership committee by inviting others 

to join us. 

 As you can see our chapter has demonstrated we can be very successful as we grow. This is all possi-

ble because of the efforts each of you provide through participation in the event planning, presentations and 

most of all, participation. As we look back I see the value in the vendor membership participation and would like 

to express my appreciation for each of them as well as all of the value that our hospital membership brings to 

the group. It is truly a society that can continue to grow together. We will have many more opportunities as we 

expand.  Growth in our chapter brings additional benefits from ASHE. 

Sincerely, 
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Location TBD 
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THANK YOU TO OUR SPONSORS!    
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                NSHE Trade ShowNSHE Trade ShowNSHE Trade Show

Find all of the educational sessions from the NSHE Trade Show/Conference on our website at nsheweb.org 

under Resources  

A special thank you to our speakers  

Skip Smith, CHI Health 

Ken Gregory, TSIG Consulting 

Brad Taylor, ASHE Region 8 Representative 

Bob Black, Capital Performance Management 

Bill Luke, Luke & Associates, Inc 

Kate Boulter, Nebraska Medicine 

Daniel Doyle, Grumman/Butkus Associates 

 

 

 

 

Hospital Highlights Corner 

Have any fun facts, historical events, or big news about 

your hospital? Let us know so we can share it with the 

membership!  

Call or write with your entry to 

Kim McCoy 

ksmccoy@leoadaly.com 

402-850-6446 
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               NSHE  10th Annual Golf OutingNSHE  10th Annual Golf OutingNSHE  10th Annual Golf Outing

Find all of the educational sessions from the NSHE Golf Outing on our website at nsheweb.org underResources  

A special thank you to our speakers  

Jack Jansson, Fremont Industries 

Ron Geary, Geary Engineering 

Larry Surmeier, CHI health Good Samaritan  

Carol McCormick, CHI Health Alegent Creighton 

Roberta Coffman, CHI Health Alegent Creighton 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FIRST PLACE !!! 


